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RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Aeneas Communications, LLC for Designat

Eligible Telecommunications Carrier, Docket No. 08-00059

Dear Mr. Tosh:
To complete the review of the above docket filed on behalf of Aeneas Communications,

LLC (“Aeneas”) further information is needed as follows:

1.

Provide copies of, or instruction on where to locate Aeneas’ current advertising of
its services to Tennessee consumers. The information should also include

Lifeline as identified in Aeneas’ approved tariff.

2. Describe what innovative services and service offerings Aeneas will provide to
its rural service area exchange customers if designated as an ETC in those

exchanges.
3. Provide a specific description of how the company will use the federal

universal service support it would receive as a designated ETC.

4. Describe Aeneas’ plans for demonstrating to the Authority that for those Lifeline
customers served via resale of another carrier’s services, Aeneas is not receiving
the federal universal service Lifeline credit from the serving company and filing

for credit with the Universal Service Administration Company.

5. List the states where Aeneas is providing, or has requested authority to provide,
local exchange service and whether the company has applied for or has been

designated as an ETC.
This information should be provided no later than 2:00 p.m. on June 12, 2008, with
reference to Docket No. 08-00059 on the response. In accordance with Authority rules
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submit either (1) thirteen written copies of your response or (2) four written copies and an
electronic version. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Lewis De Board at (615) 741-2904, ext. 219.

Sincerely,

s

Darlene Standley, Chief
Utilities Division



